
Mr. Meleason - Adapted PE Classes 
 
 
I was having issues with my Google Classrooms since my Preschoolers don't have accounts and there was 
no way to reach out to them.  I created a website on Google sites that can be utilized by all of my students 
and their families for all of our schools.  
 
I will be updating the website daily, Monday - Friday.  I will be reaching out to students and parents and will 
be available via email and Google Hangouts.  Hoping this will be a good resource for all of our families 
needs! 
 
Here is a link to the website​:  ​https://sites.google.com/fairborn.k12.oh.us/ape/home 
 
Hope everyone is hanging in there!  I know you all have to be super busy.  Best of luck and hopefully we are 
back in the schools before we know it! 
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